INSTRUCTIONAL REPORT
January 22, 2024
OLDHAM COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION
CONCERN
Consider Instructional Report to the Board – Dr. Dylan Smith, Assistant Superintendent of Teaching and Learning with share an update report on Student Learning Data and Next Steps
DISCUSSION
Ensure the Board of Education is clear on the instructional direction of the district.
RECOMMENDATION 
Take the report under advisement. 
